
David P. Warner 
Senior Attorney 
Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. 
4 Irving Place, Room 1815-S, New York, NY 10003 
(212) 460-4286    FAX: (212) 677-5850 
E-mail: warnerd@coned.com

 
September 11, 2009 

 
Via E-mail and Overnight Delivery 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
New York State Department  
  of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 Enclosed for filing, please find the Joint Petition of Orange and Rockland Utilities, 
Inc. (“O&R”) and T-Mobile Northeast LLC (“T-Mobile”).     
 
 O&R and T-Mobile request approval under Section 70 of the Public Service Law 
and the Public Service Commission’s Notice of Obligation to Seek Approval for Wireless 
Attachments to Transmission Facilities, issued April 14, 2004 in Case 02-M-1288, for the 
existing T-Mobile wireless equipment on O&R facilities (Pearl River Substation). 
 
 Pursuant to your authorization, an electronic copy without Exhibits is provided 
herein.  The original with exhibits, one copy and an additional copy on compact disc have 
been sent via overnight delivery service. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance. 
 
     Sincerely, 

 
     David P. Warner 
 
 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Joseph Dowling, Esq. Staff (letter only, via e-mail)  
 Edward Schrom, Staff (letter only, via e-mail) 
 Richard Powell, Staff (letter only, via e-mail) 
 Michele K. Thomas, Esq. T-Mobile (letter only, via e-mail) 
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